
VJB33. RECRUITMENT PROCEDURES AND DISCLOSURE POLICY

The Board considered a report by the Depute Assessor which outlined the
proposed changes to the recruitment procedures and the disclosure policy
in terms of meeting the requirements of the Cabinet Office’s Terms of Use
for connecting the Board’s Electoral Management System to the
Government Digital Service (GDS)

The report outlined the proposed changes to both policies and advised
that consultation had already taken place with the trade union and with
staff and that no issues had been raised.

Discussion took place on how the cost of additional disclosure checks
would be met.

The Board approved the Recruitment Procedures and the changes to the
Disclosure Policy.


